
Drive-through flu shot clinic
El  Dorado  County  Health  Services  Department  will  offer  a
drive-through flu shot clinic Oct. 14 from 1-3:30pm at the El
Dorado  County  Fairgrounds  at  100  Placerville  Drive  in
Placerville.

The Health Services Department will bill Medicare Part B for
persons aged 65 and older. There is a donation requested of
$15 per shot for people 19-64 years of age. The vaccine is
free for children who are 6 months through 18 years of age.

Parents  are  advised  to  bring  their  childâ€™s  immunization
record so the flu vaccine can be recorded. Seniors should
bring their Medicare card.

Additional information is available at Public Healthâ€™s Flu
Hot Line, (530) 621.6188, orat www.edcgov.us/publichealth.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/10/drive-through-flu-shot-clinic/

